
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  9 July 2021 

Date of response:    11 August 2021 

Access to Public Information request regarding hospitality staff during both 

lockdowns 

 

Request: 

 
I’d like to make an access to information request regarding hospitality staff removed from 

staff accommodation during both lockdowns. 
 
Can you tell me how many restaurant and hotel staff were forced to leave the provided staff 
accommodation. 
 
Can you tell me how many of those restaurant and hotel staff had to be emergency housed 
by the states. 
 
Can you say how many hotels and restaurants had to remove staff from provided 
accommodation during both lockdowns? 
 
 
 
Response provided by the Civil Contingencies Authority:  

The first and third questions would be private matters for individual hotel and restaurant 
employers and their employees. 
 
With regard to the second question, individual records are kept on cases and these may 
include information on those who have been supported by the States to access emergency, 
temporary accommodation as part of their management plan.  This can happen, for 
example, where an individual has tested positive but has no means of safely self-isolating in 
their normal accommodation.  However, this information is kept as individual case records 
and not in a form that reflects the business sector or reasons for providing emergency 
accommodation (which can vary case by case). 
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